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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, 

Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, Dublin 22
Attachments: 53145CON1addinf_8201.docx

 
 

From: Fionnuala Collins <fcollins@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 12 July 2022 15:51 
To: Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Michelle Dodrill 
<mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Suzanne Furlong <suzannefurlong@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Laurence Colleran <LCOLLERAN@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; 
Colm Harte - Planning <colmharte@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 
 
Hi Caitlin/Michelle, 
 
Public Realm have no comment on this application 
 
Regards 
 
Fionnuala 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 4 July 2022 09:28 
To: Fionnuala Collins <fcollins@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SDZ22A/0004 at 58a and 58b, Cappaghmore, Clondalkin, 
Dublin 22 
 
 

Please see attached.  

 

Kind Regards,  
Michelle  


